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Dear Mr./Mrs. President, 
 
 
 
We would like to inform you about the newest developments. 
 
  

1. ECM 2017, 16th – 19th February 2017, Blackpool 
 
15.12.2016 will be the deadline for the registrations of the competitors. 
On the following website, your competitors can find the registration form and the 
competiton rules 
 
www.blackpoolmagic.com 
 
The Blackpool Magicians Club is working very hard to ensure that all visitors have an 
enjoyable time and they have also a programme of the very best lectures and shows 
lined up. 
 
Here some of the artists they already booked: 
Vlad Magic Feet, Luis Otero, Finn Jon, Petrosyans, Norbert Ferre, Yan Yan Ma, Bond 
Lee, Tan Na Manga, Tony Chapek, Doc Eason, Paul Wilson, Fat Brothers …….. 
 

 
           Doc Eason 
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Vlad Magic Feet 

 
 
 
 

2. FISM EUROPE WEBSITE 
We are happy to announce the new FISM EUROPE WEBSITE. Please have a look at 

 

www.fism.eu 

 
For sure you will find a lot of interesting informations. If you would like to add 
something, please let us know. 
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3. FISM EUROPE FACEBOOK 
 

You will find a lot of news about the European Magic Scene. Please visit us on 
Facebook. In the meantime we have already 1200 likes.  If you would like to have 
informations about your society or about a convention, workshop or ….. on Facebook 
FISM Europe, please send us the information. We can help you to get more participants 
for you convention or other occasions. 
 

 
 

 
    4.  EEB CONTRIBUTION 
 

As we remembered you already in the newsletter No. 10, the GA decided 2014 for a 
EEB Contribution of E 20 for every 3 years. Some societies haven’t paid their 
contribution for 2014-2017. If you haven’t paid till now, please be prepared to pay the 
contribution for 2014-2017 and the new contribution for 2017 – 2020 in Blackpool. Your 
contribution has to be paid, if your society wants to vote at the GA. 
 
 
 
 

5.  EEB ELECTION 
 
The following 3 EEB members have to be reelected in Blackpool 
John Pye, President 
Priska Walther, Secretary 
Andrea Baioni, Vice-President 
 
or if there are other candidates, please let us know till end of this year.  
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Magic greetings. 
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